
 
Applications Are Open for the Supercell Youth Board 

An exciting opportunity for Secondary school students 
 
The Diana Award is working with gaming company Supercell, the developers of Clash of the 
Clans, creating a Youth Board of young people to help explore bullying and negative behaviour 
on online gaming platforms. 
 
Working closely with Supercell, the Youth Board will: 

• Be trained to become a mobile gaming safety ambassador 
• Create strategies to tackle cyberbullying in their games 
• Meet some amazing, like-minded individuals who care about having a positive impact on 

the world 
• Go on a fully-funded trip to Supercell’s office in Helsinki, Finland 
• Get a behind-the-scenes look at the world of gaming 

 
It’s an incredible opportunity to work with one of the biggest companies in gaming. By taking 
part, your students will have the opportunity to positively influence the lives of millions of young 
people across the world. 
 
In order to be considered, the applicants must be aged between 13 and 18, live in the UK and 
be free to travel to Supercell’s HQ in Helsinki, Finland from Thursday 5th to Saturday 7th April 
(inclusive).  
 

 
 
The application process takes as little as 15 minutes and the deadline is 5pm on Friday 16th 
February.  Students should use this link diana-award.typeform.com/to/hJfR25 to apply. 
 
If you or your students have any queries please call Alex Peter, Anti-Bullying Project Manager 
on 020 3934 2160. 
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Our mailing address is: 
The Diana Award 

1 Mark Square 
London, London EC2A 4EG  

United Kingdom 
 

https://diana-award.org.uk/
http://supercell.com/en/
https://diana-award.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7d821c95443bd47878c98282a&id=6d648e41f2&e=e835f41f77
http://www.antibullyingpro.com/
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